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Greetings,

This holiday season is unlike any other, bringing an end to a year unlike any other.

Throughout this season, and as we move into a new year, we wish you moments of peace amid
the difficulties, as well as connections with family and friends, even if they can’t be in person.

All over the world, we have spent the year navigating through all kinds of challenges and these
have also shown us the importance of digital stationery supporting remote work and education
more than ever. Many of our members took action and supported the community with free
products and donations.

As most other planned events were cancelled, our founding member Wacom was glad to be able
to hold the annual “Connected Ink” in Tokyo, and also enhance it with a 24-hour virtual
conference, the motto being “Creative Chaos”. Many successful endeavors were presented in
the hybrid online and physical event. In case you missed this event, Wacom has set up a
YouTube channel featuring a large variety of the creative shows, talks and

presentations: http://bit.ly/2\WpZejy.

We are proud to have been able to participate, and would like to thank our members for taking
part in the panel discussion with a topic that is currently on everyone’s mind: “New work and the
future of education”. If you would like to take a look, you can find the discussion here:

Connected Ink
Panel Discussion
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https://digitalstationeryconsortium.org/
http://bit.ly/2WpZejy
https://bit.ly/3aC8n0H
https://bit.ly/3aC8n0H
https://bit.ly/37FjBj3

Thin-athon

N_ Digitale Schule

Another project that we were happy to be part of was the
Thinkathon: a Hackathon with the topic of digital education, focused
on empowering our children to become digital creators! See our
dialog introducing the format and presenting the winners:
https://bit.ly/37FjBj3.

We are certainly looking forward to more projects like this next year,
and will keep you informed.
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HAPPY NEW YEAR

Until then, Season’s Greetings and vigorous health for the New
Year!

Best regards,

Heidi Wang
DSC Secretary and Vice President

Any questions?
Contact us at membership @ digitalstationeryconsortium.org
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Digital Stationery Consortium, Inc.

c/o Wacom Technology Corporation
1455 NW Irving St, Suite 800
Portland, OR 97209, USA
membership@digitalstationeryconsortium.org

Connect with us.
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